
Beverly Eaves Perdue 
Governor 
 

 Albert A. Delia
Acting Secretary

 

State of North Carolina 
Department of Health and Human Services 

Public Information Office                Julie G. Henry 
2001 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC  27699-2001             Acting  Director 
(919) 733-9190 
FAX (919) 733-7447 

                                                                                                                     
 

  
For Immediate Release Date: April 3, 2012 
Contact: Jim Jones  (919) 855-4840 
   

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Two compete for dialysis stations in Macon County 
 
RALEIGH – Two applicants have filed competing proposals with the Certificate of Need Section of 
the N.C. Division of Health Service Regulation to develop dialysis stations in Macon County. 
 
A public hearing for these projects will be held at 12:30 p.m. on May 15 at the Macon County 
Courthouse, Courtroom B, 5 West Main St., Franklin. 
 
The 2012 State Medical Facilities Plan has identified a need for seven additional dialysis stations in 
Macon County. The two proposals are: 
 

 FMC Macon County proposes to develop a new seven station end stage renal disease 
facility in Franklin. The project is expected to cost $1,084,522. 

 
 Macon County Dialysis proposes to a new seven station end stage renal disease facility 

in Franklin. The project is expected to cost $967,776. 
 

Anyone may file written comments concerning these proposals. Comments must be received by 
the Certificate of Need Section no later than May 1 at the following address: 
 
 Certificate of Need Section 
 Division of Health Service Regulation 
 2704 Mail Service Center 
 Raleigh, NC  27699-2704 
 
For more information contact: 
 
 Gregory F. Yakaboski, Project Analyst 
 Certificate of Need Section 
 (919) 855-3873  
 

#   #   # 


